
   

 

 

Understanding Autism: Post Diagnosis Workshops 

These two hour workshop are for parents who have received a diagnosis of 

Autism. The workshops will be run by clinicians as part of the Autism and 

Related Disorders Team.  

 Come along and meet other parents  

 Understand more about Autism and your child’s diagnosis.  

 Have the opportunity to ask questions.  

When:  

24th January 2018 for parents of teenagers 

21st February 2018 for parents of children under 5 

21st March 2018 for parents of children aged 5 -10 

18th April 2018 for parents of teenagers  

16th May 2018 for parents of children under 5 

20th June 2018 for parents of children aged 5-10 

18th July2018 for parents of teenagers  

15th August 2018 for parents of children under 5 

19th September 2018 for parents of children aged 5-10 

17th October for parents of teenagers 

21st November for parents of children under 5  

19th December for parents of children aged 5-10 

Time: 10:00 – 12:00 

Where: Mary Sheridan Centre Room MF26  

These sessions are drop in so there is no need to book a place. These sessions are for 

parents only as unfortunately we are unable to accommodate children.  


